Caradoc Newsletter: Summer 2 
 
We hope everyone has had a well-rested break and is ready for our final term – this year really has flown by! This term in class we will be focusing on the book ‘Goldilocks and just one bear’ by Leigh Hodgkinson. 
In this award-winning author/illustrator’s witty sequel to the traditional Goldilocks story, the children will hear about how the Little Bear is all grown up and Goldilocks is a distant memory. But what will happen? The children will find out. Our key focus will be in how to use appropriate connectives, different verb tenses, correct grammar and using appropriate key vocabulary.  All the skills will help us write our very own non – chronological report based on ‘Goldilocks and just one bear’.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]In Maths, we will be continuing with the units: mass capacity and temperature, fractions, time and statistics. ‘Plants’ will still be our Science Topic, looking at plants we eat, fruit and their seeds, and plant growth. 

In our exciting history topic this term, we will be learning about ‘Castles’. This will include studies of local castles and world famous castles from around the country. In RE we will be answering the question ‘What do Jews believe?’. PSHE this term will be a focus on ‘What jobs do people do?’
In PE we will concentrating on athletics. In Music we will be looking at Reflect, Review & Rewind. In DT this term we are learning about Sliders and leavers. During our lessons in computing, the children will be continuing learning all about programming – but now with a focus on quizzes. 
Whilst in Caradoc, we expect your child to read at least 5 times a week, with their book and Reading Record being returned every day. Your child will have the opportunity to have PE twice a week – these will remain the same as last term, on a Tuesday and Friday afternoon. We ask for all children to keep their PE kits in school and they will be sent home at the end of the term. 
 
As a church school, our learning takes place through Christian Values. This term our value is Truthfulness. The children will be looking at how this value links to our learning and how they can display our value in their everyday lives.  If you have any questions or concerns about any of the above, please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
Many thanks, 

Mr Morgan and Mrs Morgan 
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